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Libya: Statement by the High Representative
Josep Borrell

Escalation of violence in Tripoli, including Tuesday´s attacks in the port, is causing further human
suffering and civilian casualties. This needs to stop as a matter of urgency. All parties need to fully
respect the truce they agreed to, refrain from any further military action, and re-engage in a political
dialogue for a solution to the crisis in Libya. 

We need to keep the momentum created by the Berlin process and the adoption of the UN Security
Council Resolution 2510 (2020). Talks in Geneva under UN leadership should resume as quickly as
possible, so that the parties move towards swift de-escalation and commit to a sustainable ceasefire.  

The European Union has been and remains strongly committed to support the UN-led peace process
in Libya and the efforts by the UN Special Representative Ghassan Salamé to implement the Berlin
declaration, as the only way out of the Libyan crisis.
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